
Lucy Loizou elected as a Fellow
of the International Academy of

Family Lawyers (IAFL)
iFLG is delighted to announce that Partner, Lucy Loizou has been made a Fellow of the
International Academy of Family Lawyers (IAFL).

IAFL is a worldwide association of practising lawyers who are recognised by their peers as the most
experienced and skilled family law specialists in their respective countries. IAFL was formed in
1986 as the International Academy of Matrimonial Lawyers to improve the practice of law and
administration of justice in the area of divorce and family law throughout the world.

To view Lucy’s IAFL website profile please click here
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